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will be held on  

16th February 2020  
 

Parents of Bangladeshi 2019 HSC graduates, Selective school 
& Opportunity Class school entrants in 2020 are requested to 
contact Rubaiyat Haq (Shathi) for confirming their children’s 

name and admission details. 
 

For more details please contact: 
 

  Rubaiyat Haq (Shathi) - 0411860616 
  

Organized by: 
 

Bangladesh Forum for Community Engagement 


